Confederated Tribes of Warm Springs, Oregon

April 12, 2019
BOIL WATER NOTICE UPDATE
This is a follow-up notice to the Boil Water Warning issued on April 10, 2019.

The boil water notice issued previously for the Warm Springs Agency Water System will
remain in effect until further notice.

Following the return of the results of a second round of water testing, it is anticipated that the
notice will be lifted. This is expected to occur sometime on Monday, April 15, 2019.

Early Childhood Education (ECE), which includes Day Care and Head Start, will be closed
again on Monday, April 15, 2019.

Until the EPA provides documentation to allow the notice to be lifted please adhere to all
warnings and information provided in the Boil Water Warning notices.

DO NOT DRINK THE WATER WITHOUT BOILING IT FIRST

e As areminder, the notice relates to the consumption of water and does not
prohibit other daily uses such as bathing, washing or sanitary uses (flushing toilets).

e Please monitor your children as they bathe to make sure they do not drink the water.

e Bring all water to a rolling boil for at least (3) minutes, and let cool before using. Boiling
kills bacteria and other organisms that may be in the water.

e Boiled or bottled water should be used for drinking, making ice, brushing teeth,
washing dishes, and food preparation.

e All stored water or ice made recently should be discarded.

e Resources and funds are limited; water on hand will be distributed at the Old School
Library until 6:00pm today or until we run out. No week-end distribution.
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